
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 29th April 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you have a lovely bank holiday weekend. 

Out and About 

 

The following children from Mrs  

Barnett’s class will be going Out and 

About on Tuesday 3rd May… 

 

Lacey, Forest, Lorenzo, Lexi, Seb, Pippa, Brody, 

Eli, Charlie, Paisley, Ella-Rose, Clara, AJ, Kendall, 

Henry 

 

Please remember to send your child to 

school on that day wearing play clothes 

suitable for the weather on that day. 

 

 

   Forest School 

  

For Forest School please 

make sure that your child 

comes to school wearing 

play clothes and welly 

boots and has shoes to change into 

for the  

afternoon.   

Tuesday 3rd May 

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Thursday 5th May 

Mrs Barnett’s Class 

Ellis  

Amelia-Lily  

Joe  

Marleigh-Rose  

Macie  

Ava  

Edward  

Arlo  

Amelia  

Logan  

Clay  

Kaiya  

Isabelle  

Milania  

Arthur  

William  

Hannah  

Freddie  

Tyler  

Daisy  

Mia  

Teddy  

Poppy  

Levi  

Gracie-Mai  

Harvey  

Caleb  

Jamie  

Corey  

Please find on the back of this 

newsletter our 

‘Topic Web’ 

for this half 

term. 

Warmer Weather 

 

Now that the weather has started 

to get warmer, please check the 

forecast daily and apply sun 

cream to your child before school 

when appropriate. 

 

Please also ensure that your child 

has a named water bottle 

and sun hat every day. 


